
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Michael H. Felton, Jr. selected to receive Idaho State Bar Service Award 

Boise, Idaho-July 10, 2017 – Michael H. Felton, Jr. of Twin Falls will receive an Idaho State Bar 
Service Award on July 13 at the Idaho State Bar Annual Meeting in Moscow. Felton, managing 
partner of the law firm Felton & Felton in Buhl, is the immediate past president of the Idaho Law 
Foundation. Highlights of his service also include bar exam grading, fee arbitration volunteer, 
Camp Rainbow Gold counselor and volunteer firefighter in Buhl. 
 
Service Awards are given each year to lawyers and non-lawyers for exemplary service to the 
Idaho State Bar and/or Idaho Law Foundation. 
 
For more information about the Idaho State Bar Service Awards or the 2017 Idaho State Bar 
Annual Meeting, contact Mahmood Sheikh at 208-334-4500. 
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